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Primary Care Workgroup Subgroup 

Meeting Summary 
February 13, 2023 | 12:00pm – 1:00pm 

 

• Freedman Healthcare, LLC presented the approach for utilizing the workgroup responses to 
the framing questions to inform development of primary care progress measures  

•  The subgroup reviewed the potential measurement approaches and rationales, including 
data types and sources that could be used for measures 

•  Staff plans to reconvene the subgroup on February 24th to continue deliberations on 
potential measurement approaches and data elements 
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PARTICIPANTS 

Count First Name Last Name Organization 

1 Salliann Alborn Maryland Community Health System 

2 Michael Barr MEDIS, LLC 

3 Jeffrey Bernstein Pediatric and Adolescent Care of Silver Spring 

4 Tyler Blanchard Aledade, Inc. 

5 Tinisha Cheatham Kaiser Permanente of the Mid-Atlantic 

6 Sarah Johnson Conway Johns Hopkins Clinical Alliance 

7 Nora Hoban Mid-Atlantic Association of Community Health Centers 

8 Clarence Lam Maryland Senate 

9 Russell Lewis, Jr. CareFirst BlueCross BlueShield 

10 Jill Marsteller Johns Hopkins Bloomberg School of Public Health 

11 John Miller MidAtlantic Business Group on Health 

12 Theresa Noe Patient First 

13 Chad Perman Maryland Primary Care Program PMO 

14 Mette Ramanathan University of Maryland St. Joseph Medical Center 

15 Laura Russell Maryland Hospital Association 

16 Christie Simon-Waterman The Johns Hopkins Hospital 

17 Ben Steffen Maryland Health Care Commission 

 
 


